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Current Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for January is Peace. 

 

 

Baby News 

Congratulations to Mrs Haxby for the safe       
arrival of her baby. Bowie Salvador Haxby 
was born on December 28th weighing 6lb 9oz.   

Dogs Trust 

The children in Key Stage 2 have had a visit 
from the Education Team at Dogs Trust. They  
found out about what owning a dog means. 
The children were also taught about safety 
around dogs. 

Outdoor Learning. 

In Year4 the children have been looking at 4 
figure grid references in their geography this 
week. Their map reading skills and ability to 
work in a team were very impressive. 

Primary School Places. 

Just a reminder that the closing date for all 
primary school applications for September 
2022 is January 15th. Don’t be late. 


